
 
Dear 2016 Prospective Sponsor: 
 

Please consider being a sponsor for our 2016 annual Shutt Detachment Golf Tournament.  Our golf 
tournament continues to be one of our major fundraisers at the detachment, which helps support our 
Veteran and community efforts.  Below is a small sample of where your sponsorship is put to use: 
 
• VETERAN ADMINISTRATION VOLUNTEER SERVICE (VAVS) 
• SHUTT DETACHMENT VETERAN OUTREACH PROGRAM 
• SHUTT DETACHMENT SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM 
• VETERANS BEREAVEMENT CEREMONIES  
• TOYS FOR TOTS/WHOOLEY FOUNDATION 
• PARADES/SCHOOLS/CIVIC ACTIVITIES 
• SEA SCOUT CADETS 
• OPERATION AMERICAN SOLDIER 
• YOUNG MARINE PROGRAM 
 

 This year, the Shutt Detachment Golf Tournament will be held again at the player friendly Newton 
Commonwealth Golf Course, on Friday, June 17, 2016.  Your generous sponsorship in the Shutt Golf 
Tournament allows us to continue to make a difference in Watertown and surrounding communities. 
This is a great opportunity to add additional exposure for your business name to many existing and 
prospective customers while showing your support of your local Marine Corps League Detachment. 
 
Consider becoming a  PLATINUM SHUTT DETACHMENT GOLF SPONSOR for $1,000.  In 
addition to receiving recognition in our popular newsletter and at the golf course, your sponsorship will 
be displayed prominently at the Detachment.  
 
Be a GOLD-HOLE SPONSOR for $500 or a SILVER-TEE SPONSOR FOR $150. Each will 
receive recognition at the golf course during the tournament and in our popular newsletter.     
 
In addition to being a valued sponsor, you can play in this year’s tournament at the reasonable cost of 
$150/ per person.  Each golfer will receive a quality golf shirt for participating.  After golf, a steak and 
chicken feed is provided back at the Marine Corps League Shutt Detachment along with a cash bar and 
fun raffles. 
 
It is easy to show your support as a player or sponsor of the 2016 Pvt. Charles J. Shutt Annual Golf 
Tournament by filling out the attached form and returning it with your payment to the Detachment by 
June 3, 2016.   
 
Be sure to mark the date on your calendar Friday, June 17, 2016.  Both seasoned and less experienced 
golfers will enjoy a fun-filled day of golfing and networking! 
 
Dominic Ricci 
Commandant 
Pvt. Charles J. Shutt Marine Corps League 
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